Covering e-mail with SJC proposals

Please find attached the proposal document prepared by SJC for consideration

at the next council meeting.

Lengthy discussions have concluded and there appears to be little separating

junior officials of both sides.

This document includes minor changes to clarify mis-understandings.

CS must now decide to accept or reject these proposals which SJC has continued

to re-draft to acommodate CS, who, at the 11th hour have not produced a single

sentence towards the 'joint effort'.

CS cannot extract from the document the parts which suit  and discard the

remainder as either unacceptable or unworkable.

It is the intention of SJC to have members present at the council meeting

of 9th April, not  to enter into discussion and debate, or to justify the

SJC position.but rather to find out if the proposals are accepted or rejected.

 Fiona Petrie

Chairperson SJC

on behalf of SJC
